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Berufsverband	der	Zootierpfleger	e.V.		 	
C/o	Mr.	Tino	Vogel	&	Mr.	Marc	Tetzlaff	 	
Postfach	100316	 	
04003	Leipzig	 	 	 	
Germany	
	
Dear	Tino	and	Marc:	
	
Today	the	world	is	a	little	wilder	thanks	to	your	support.	On	behalf	of	my	colleagues	at	Re:wild,	thank	you	
for	your	gift	of	$2,426.15.	Your	support	is	a	testament	to	our	shared	belief	that	protecting	and	restoring	the	
wild	is	the	most	effective	solution	to	the	interconnected	climate,	biodiversity,	and	human	well-being	crises	
affecting	our	global	community.		
	
Re:wild	launched	in	2021,	combining	more	than	three	decades	of	conservation	impact	of	the	Leonardo	
DiCaprio	Foundation	and	Global	Wildlife	Conservation,	leveraging	expertise,	partnerships,	and	platforms	
under	one	unified	brand	to	bring	new	attention,	energy,	and	voices	together.	Last	year	alone,	Re:wild	and	
partners	helped	conserve	231	million	acres,	maintaining	more	than	63	billion	metric	tons	of	carbon	
sequestration.	We	have	several	hundred	active	project	sites	in	more	than	80	countries	where	we	are	
driving	conservation	action	for	30,000	species.	
	
We	are	encouraged	by	protection	and	rewilding	success	stories,	such	as	one	from	Kenya,	where	Re:wild	
helped	support	the	release	of	64	individuals	of	Critically	Endangered	Hirola	–	the	most	threatened	antelope	
species	on	Earth	–	from	a	sanctuary	to	supplement	the	free-ranging	population	in	the	Ishaqbini	Community	
Conservancy	lands.	In	Belize,	together	with	international	and	local	partners,	we	secured	30,000	acres	of	
the	Maya	Forest	Corridor	–	the	first	and	most	critical	step	toward	protecting	this	important	passageway	for	
wildlife	and	preventing	one	of	Mesoamerica’s	five	great	forests	from	being	divided.	And	in	Vietnam,	Re:wild	
initiated	a	community-collaborative	crime	prevention	project	with	partners	in	Pu	Mat	National	Park	to	
target	the	illegal	wildlife	trade	of	Vietnam's	unique	biodiversity	-	park	staff	already	confirmed	that	thanks	
to	additional	resources,	there	is	already	an	increase	of	nearly	20%	in	patrol	coverage.	
	
And	now	as	we	embark	upon	our	goal	to	protect	and	restore	other	important	places	on	Earth	for	
biodiversity,	climate,	and	people,	we	know	that	together	we	can	make	a	difference.	Thank	you	for	joining	
the	Re:wild	movement.	We	are	grateful	for	your	tremendous	role	in	transforming	our	shared	home	into	a	
healthy,	thriving	one	for	all	wildkind.		
	
Sincerely,	

	
Wes	Sechrest,	Ph.D.	
CEO	and	Chief	Scientist	
wsechrest@rewild.org	
	

Re:wild	acknowledges	that	it	did	not	provide	any	goods	or	services	in	exchange	for	this	gift.	Re:wild	
is	a	non-profit	501(c)(3)	organization	(Tax	ID	26-2887967),	and	all	gifts	are	tax-deductible	to	
the	full	extent	of	the	law.	Please	retain	this	letter,	which	serves	as	a	receipt	for	your	records.	


